16 November 2004
Dear Sir 
The website for Operation Christmas Child lists your organisation as one of its supporters, acting as a collection point for its shoeboxes. Are you aware that Samaritan's Purse which is behind Operation Christmas Child, is well know for its religious bigotry? 
Its leader Franklin Graham has publicly attacked Islam as “a very wicked and evil religion”. On Hinduism he says “…we traveled to the subcontinent of India, with its hundreds of millions of people locked in the darkness of Hinduism… These people were bound by Satan’s power.” 
Also, they exploit children’s generosity by using their gift boxes to bribe desperate children in developing nations towards a divisive form of Christianity. In their Zambia operation they even coldly calculated that one shoe box of gifts equated to nearly 24 people being "saved" for Christ! 
The Rev Vernon Marshall, vicar of Old Chapel in Dukinfield, and New Chapel in Denton, has publicly condemned it in the following words: “Millions of shoeboxes full of gifts are collected, but are then inserted with poisonous literature and leaflets thrusting an intolerant and racist form of Christianity on these poor Muslim people. This is not a normal form of Christmas charitable giving and anyone who usually helps this appeal should think carefully about the implications." 
 Organisations such as the fire service in South Wales and the Co-operative Society, which had previously allowed their premises to be used as collection points for shoeboxes, have withdrawn their support from the project. The Co-op spokesperson said “had we been aware of his [Franklin Graham] views in advance, we would not have participated in Operation Christmas Child...” 
I am sure you will agree that such racism has no place in an organisation like yours which is there to serve the whole community irrespective of race and religion. I demand that you immediately stop supporting this bigoted organisation. 
Please find enclosed an information pack consisting of referenced articles exposing Operation Christmas Child so that you can make an informed decision. 
Awaiting your prompt reply,

Yours Faithfully 
[ Your Signature ]
[Your Name ]
[Your Address ]
 
